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THE GREEN, RAMSGILL, NORTH YORKSHIRE  

NOTICE OF HEARING 

COMMONS ACT 2006 – SCHEDULE 2(7) 

Application to remove other land wrongly registered as common land

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and
Rural Affairs will hold a hearing at Room 4, West Block, County Hall, North
Yorkshire County Council, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 8AH on 

Tuesday 17 April 2018 into an application by Mr James Briggs, under 
Schedule 2(7) of the Commons Act 2006, to remove land at The Green, 

Ramsgill (CL525) from the register of common land.   

The application was duly made to North Yorkshire Council and is referred to 

the Planning Inspectorate for determination under regulation 26 of the 
Commons Registration (England) Regulations 2014. 

The hearing will begin at 10am on Tuesday 17 April 2018.  Anyone can 
attend the hearing.  Anyone who wants to be heard on the subject matter of 

the application may, at the discretion of the Inspector, give evidence at the 
hearing or arrange for someone to do so on their behalf. 

Copies of the application form and accompanying documents may be 
inspected by appointment at North Yorkshire County Council, Business & 

Environmental Services, Commons Registration, County Hall, Northallerton 
DL7 8AH (please email commons.registration@northyorks.gov.uk). 

Richard Holland 

Common Land Casework Team 
The Planning Inspectorate 

On behalf of the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs 
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